10 DOWNING STREET
. LONDON SWI1A 2AA

From the Private Secretar)

14 August 1990
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IRAQ/KUWAIT

The Prime Minister has again referred to the need for
effective counter-propaganda against Iraq. I have explained that
the Department are working on putting together material and this
needs to be done carefully if it is to have the maximum effect.
The Prime Minister hopes very much we can have something ready by
the end of the week.

I am copying this letter to Jane Binstead (Ministry of
Defence) and to Sir Robin Butler.
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C. D. POWELL

The Hon. Dominic Asquith,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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